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March 24, 2021 

Dear Year 3 Families,  

We regret to inform you that the Year 3 Gradventure has been cancelled for 2021. Although we 

are sad to lose one of our traditional Year 3 End of Year celebrations, we are excited to still get to 

celebrate our Panthers with Field Day on Wednesday, May 26th. A schedule of activities will be 

put together for Field Day that includes times for students to be outside enjoying the day with their 

friends in a safe manner.  

Any payments made for Gradventure and the Year 3 Dance will be reimbursed, minus $15.00 for 

the Year 3 End of Year t-shirt that has already been ordered. Please allow 2-3 weeks for the 

reimbursements to be mailed.  

- If you have already paid for the Year 3 Field Day, you do not need to pay anything 

further.  

- If you have not already paid for the Year 3 Field Day, you can pay through Rycor by 

May 7th. The Year 3 Field Day is $25 and includes: 

o Six water slides  

o Lunch (pizza, chips and cold snack) 

 

The Year 3 Field Day will be facilitated in cohorts for contact tracing purposes and CDC safety 

measures such as face coverings, water shoes, hand sanitizer, hand washing, and sanitizing 

equipment will be in effect to keep our Panthers safe. 

The incentive for completing the Year 3 Community Project by March 31st was a VIP bus to 

Gradventure.  Because of this change of events, we are unable to provide that, however, we are 

excited to offer an exclusive time for Year 3 Panthers who have completed their Community 

Project by the March 31st deadline to their own additional time on the attractions of the Year 3 

Field Day! 

Please contact Mrs. Fuqua (kfuqua@pasco.k12.fl.us) if you have any questions or concerns. 
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